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Firstly, I'd like to express how disappointed I am with the many council decisions to scar
and ruin our beautiful green borough.

With mental health being so prominent now and the need for open space and nature, I
cannot believe nor comprehend the reasoning behind building upon, supposedly, protected
greenbelt.

I have lived here my entire life and had been proud to call myself an Enfieldian.

Crews Hill has been a huge draw to the area for people shopping and relying upon for days
out, enjoyment and sourcing items for their gardens and as presents.

My first job was as a kitchen porter in Crews Hill's The Plough and we were always
inundated with customers throughout the entire year.

As a resident and primary school teacher within Enfield, like many others, I have battled
with my emotional well-being over the years and I have found solace in walking through
our beautiful surrounding countryside.

It has, quite literally, been a life saver.

Therefore, I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and
Figure

3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land
Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374;
and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which propose the
dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes. These sites are part of historic
Enfield Chase, which is unique in the southeast and played an important role

in the development of Enfield. It is a rare and valuable landscape asset and its loss would
cause permanent harm not only to the Green Belt, but also to the very character

of the borough.

I also object to the proposed building upon the Vicarage Farmland.

I see many people walking through/along the footpath here with dogs, families and
individuals. All soaking up the fresh air and healing properties which nature provides.

Please do not destroy our borough, I beg of you.



